
Concern for missing Edinburgh
woman

Police  Scotland  is  appealing  for  information  on  the
whereabouts  of  a  48  year  old  woman  from  Edinburgh.

Lorna Clyde was reported missing on Thursday (17th April)
after she failed to attend a pre-arranged appointment. She was
last seen at 11.30am on Wednesday (16th April) at the North
Neighbourhood Centre at 8 West Pilton Gardens.

She is described as white, 5ft 2in in height, medium to heavy
build, with grey shoulder length hair.  She was last seen
wearing a black full length overcoat, black trousers, black
and pink trainers and carrying a black handbag.

Lorna has family in the Wester Hailes area of the city and she
previously resided in the Muirhouse area.

Police Inspector Gill Geany said: “We are concerned about
Lorna and anyone who believes they may have seen Lorna or has
information  that  can  assist  in  tracing  her,  is  asked  to
contact Police Scotland on 101 immediately.”
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